
27th September 2023

Dear Parent/Carers

Year 1 Portland Landmarks Trip - Wednesday 4th October 2023

As part of our ‘Proud to be a Portlander’ topic this half term, Y1 will be visiting local Portland Landmarks on
Wednesday 4th October. The trip will be within normal school hours. Please ensure you have given school trip
permission for your child on Arbor Parent App or they will unfortunately be unable to attend, the deadline is
12pm Monday 2nd October.

The children will be exploring our local landmarks . We shall take a minibus to these locations which include,
Chesil beach, WPNSA, Portland Castle , Church Ope Cove and Portland Bill.

The children need to attend the trip in their PE kit. Please ensure your child is wearing comfortable PE trainers
and brings a raincoat or sun hat and sunscreen and a water bottle to school.

The visit will take place in two parts: Sea Lions in the morning and Dolphins in the afternoon.

Lunch will be in school for both classes. Activities will be taking place in school whilst the other class is on their
visit.

We are looking forward to a fun time learning about Portland.

Yours faithfully

J Jackso�

Miss J Jackson
Year 1 Class Teacher

Yours faithfully

A Chan�

Miss A Chant
Year 1 Class Teacher


